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REGIONAL MUNICIPALIT

COUNCILLORS’ OFFICE

TO: Mayor Peter Kelly

George McLellan, Chief Administrative Officer
FROM: Sue Uteck, District 13, Northwest Arm-South End
DATE: May 24, 2002

SUBJECT: Added ltem - Council Agenda - May 28, 2002

| would like to add the following item to the Agenda of the May 28, 2002 Regional
Council meeting:

Update: Point Pleasant Drive Sewer Project
| will be requesting an update respecting the Point Pleasant Drive Sewer Project.

Thank you.

Sue Uteck, Councillor
District 13, Northwest Arm-South End
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cc: Vi Carmichael, Municipal Clerk\/
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